Sonja Birr

From:

Jeremiah Novak

Sent:

Monday, June 24, 2019 7:29 AM

To:

Dan Koski

Cc:

Lee Kummer - D5; Justin Nickels; Kara Ottum; Sonja Birr

Subject:

Re: Bus Stop at 8th & School Street

Please add to the agenda for PI

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 20, 2019, at 11:28 AM, Dan Koski < dkoski@manitowoc.org > wrote:

Alder Novak,

Could we please add a discussion on the bus stop at 8th and School Street to the July PI Committee meeting?

There have been ongoing issues there over the years, and we have a proposed solution, but need the committee approval. Stacey has invited the residents who live in the residence at the bus stop location, Matt & Kay Olker, as well as Cory Erlandson, who is the Wilson Jr. High School Principal

Thanks, Dan

Dan Koski, PE
Director of Public Infrastructure
City of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

dkoski@manitowoc.org www.manitowoc.org

phone: (920) 686-6910 fax: (920) 686-6906